
As we welcome students back to school this year, Grand Manan Community School will be operating a 
staggered entry during the first week.  This will allow for students to be in the building in smaller groups 
and get familiar with some of the changes they will see.  Our staggered entry for Kindergarten to Grade 
8 will be as follows: 

 

Tuesday, September 8- Kindergarten, Grade 3, and Grade 6 

Wednesday, September 9- Grade 1, Grade 4, and Grade 7 

Thursday, September 10- Grade 2, Grade 5, and Grade 8 

Friday, September 11 and on- All Kindergarten to Grade 8 students 

 

High School students in Grade 9 to 12 will begin their day on/day online rotation alphabetically by last 
name as follows: 

Tuesday, September 8- A-L 

Wednesday, September 9- M-Z 

 

Students at White Head Elementary will begin Tuesday, September 8 with no staggered entry.  

 


